Notice of Meeting Cancellation and Special Meeting Notice

Parking Advisory Committee (PAC)

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the Parking Advisory Committee, which was scheduled for Tuesday,
December 24, 2019 has been cancelled. A special meeting will instead be held Tuesday, December 17,
2019 at 2:30 PM at 10 N Post Street, #400, Spokane, Washington.

DATED this 9*" day of December 2019.
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Ex officio, Parking Advisory Committee



